
Newsletter Annual Report 2021/22 
 

During 2021/22 we produced 10 editions of the newsletter which were delivered to 
every household within the village boundaries and are also displayed on the village 
website. A big thank you to all of the volunteer delivery team for their work in all 
weathers. Also, thanks to Sally Gooch who continues to provide a conduit for news 
articles for inclusion in the newsletter.  Peter and I continue to act as temporary 
editors and we are still hopeful of recruiting a new editor to take over the reins. The 
newsletter continues to report on village activities and inform readers of social 
events in the locality.  I am pleased to report we currently have 20 paying 
advertisers, which has remained constant over the last 12 month period. Thank you 
to Paula for her hard work in maintaining our advertisers and in the administration 
of there invoices. New business ventures within the village delivery zone receive 2 
months free advertising should they wish. 
The editorial team are always grateful for new subject matter for inclusion in the 
newsletter and we would like to thank the Parish Council for their continued support. 
 
Simon Tarabella 
Temporary Editor 
 
Newsletter Aims and Ethos 
 
The Newsletter will continue to report events of general interest taking place in the 
village including individual items of particular interest. The aim of the Newsletter is 
to support individuals and groups by publicising activities and initiatives that assist 
them. In event of a dispute or conflict over items submitted for inclusion in the 
Newsletter the production team will refer such items to the Parish Council which will, 
at all times, act as the final arbiter.   
 
Great Finborough Parish Council 
 

 
 


